
Thought you might like to hear from an ordinary, senior, low income Oregonian.  I know that the 
trucking industry and businesses have tried to make their point but mine is a little different.  I live on 
$1,150.00 a month.  Your cap and trade will decimate my budget.  New taxes on gasoline, higher electric 
bills, higher food costs, higher cost for anything I might need to buy.  People with lots of money will 
grumble about the extra cost but it won't really effect them.  People with lower income will be horribly 
impacted.  I do not own a car but I borrow my daughter's car on the weekend so I can go shopping (the 
bus doesn't work for lugging milk and kitty litter and all those heavy items.  Nor do I have the money to 
have groceries delivered).  The chances of my being able to buy an electric car are zero (unless the state 
of Oregon would like to give me one).  I live in a small apartment and would have no where to charge it 
anyway. 
 
Please, I beg you, think of what this extreme measure will do to people's lives.  Give more thought to 
handling the problem.  Your one percent will be fine but the ninety nine percent will be drastically 
effected, and the lower on the income scale you go the worse it will be. 
 
Sincerely, Diana Frazier 


